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Dear MRTA Members:

GOOD MORNING!! The hearing on HB 409
was held this morning. President Jan ‘
Powers did a great job for MRTA. Past
MRTA President Walter Cochran also
attended. MINEA, MSTA, MSBA,
Community Colleges, MASA, MAESP and
PSRS/PEERS all testified in opposition to HB
409. There was not a vote taken. | (we)
believe the bill does not have enough
support to get out of committee thanks to
the e-mails and calls from MRTA members
since February 8th. GOOD JOB! Please stay
tunad 1Lwiill koaan v nindatard

You can go to the House and Senate
websites to follow actions of bills, hear live
floor debates, see what legislation your
Representative or Senator is pushing and
check out votes by looking at the daily
House and Senate Journals .

www.house.mo.gov and
www.senate.mo.gov

THANK YOU for "SHOWING UP"! THE
WORLD IS RUN BY THOSE WHO SHOW UP!

THANK YOU for being counted as a member of MRTA. Your membership will make
a difference in the lives of many.

MRTA Is the Association of Retired Education Professionals and Missouri's Public
Pension Experts!

Sincerely,

Jim Kreider
MRTA Executive Director

mrtadirectorkreider@mrta.org




